
 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

51/21 10 November 2021 

 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE  

POON SAAN ROAD SPEED HUMP REPAIRS 
 

CANCELLED 
 
Due to the inclement weather the Poon Saan Road Speed Hump Repair works 
planned between 8th and 19th November 2021 will not proceed and is to be 
rescheduled next year at a date to be advised in a Public Notice in 2022. 
 
Enquiries in relation to the road work should be directed to the Manager Works, 
Services & Waste, Graeme Hedditch at the Shire of Christmas Island on 9164 8300 
ext. 230 or 0439215306. 
 
 
 
 

David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  

 


